
February 11, 2021 

Water Study Committee Meeting Minutes 

 

Roger Hinrichs opened the meeting at 5:30 pm and read the affidavit of posting. 

Rick Painter approved the minutes Roger Hinrichs seconded. 

There will be a new email made for receiving and sending information to those who have signed up for 

the testing. 

Howard Pahl brought in a map with the sights for well tests that are known so far pinned. It was 

impressive. 

Free testing will not be done for reasons of fairness to those who do pay for the test. 

Next meeting date will be Thursday March 11 at 5:30. 

 


